
 

 

 

Ref: F.No.:49 

October 5, 2021 
 
Corporate Relations 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Ref: Scrip Code: 506414 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Subject:   Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), 

Regulations 2015 regarding planned partial shutdown towards implementation of capacity 
enhancement measures for Vitamin D3 crystals at Dahej facility. 

 
Pursuant to the applicable provisions of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations 
2015, we hereby inform you that Fermenta Biotech Limited (FBL) will be taking a planned partial shutdown of its 
manufacturing facility at Dahej to carry out capacity increasing measures for Vitamin D3 crystals with effect from 
today, 5th October 2021 for an estimated period of 15 days, until 20th October 2021.  
 
Following the previous shutdown in April 2019, which was successfully completed to increase capacity of Vitamin 
D3 intermediates, the current shutdown is being taken for increasing Vitamin D3 crystals’ capacity. Post 
completion, FBL’s production capacity of Vitamin D3 crystals will increase by approximately 25%. This initiative is 
part of FBL’s capacity enhancement strategy to meet the expected increase in peak demand for Vitamin D3 crystals 
under the current circumstances. 
 
This is for your information and records please. 

Thanking you,  
Yours faithfully, 
For Fermenta Biotech Limited   
      [Formerly known as DIL Limited]                
  
 
   
Srikant N. Sharma                 
Company Secretary 
CS Membership No: F3617 
A-1501, Thane One, DIL Complex, Ghodbunder Road, Majiwade, Thane (W) – 400610 
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